
Bus Travel Information 

Many Students at Nagle College travel to school by bus.  
Outlined are the details for the various bus options available to Nagle College students.

* Public Transport Victoria (PTV) 

 Nagle College has use of the PTV buses at no charge, which is available for students who live beyond 
 the prescribed town boundaries of 4.8 kilometres from Nagle College. Please note that the PTV buses 
 are the responsibility of the Government Bus Coordinator not Nagle College. Therefore, bus 
 allocations are determined by the Government Bus Coordinator. 
 Many of the PTV buses finish their run at the Bairnsdale Secondary College Bus Loop and students  
 are allocated a shuttle bus which transports them to Nagle. In the morning, students can take any 
 shuttle bus to Nagle College, however in the afternoon, they must use the specific shuttle bus that  
 they have been allocated. 

 If your child requires transport on any of these buses, a Bus Application form will need to be 
 completed.

* Conveyance Bus System 

 In addition to the PTV buses, Nagle provides Conveyance buses which services Wy Yung, Eastwood 
 and Orbost for Nagle College students only.
 Please note that the Wy Yung and Eastwood buses are funded via the Conveyance Scheme however 
 the Orbost bus incurs a per student fee which is added to the Annual School Fee Account. 

 If your child requires transport on any of these buses, a Conveyance Allowance Application will 
 need to be completed.

* Town Bus Options 

 There are two town buses that provide transport to and from Nagle College; both buses provide a 
 “pay per trip” service which is payable to the bus driver.  
 Please contact Student Reception for the timetables and fees. 

* Temporary Bus Passes 

 Due to the increasing number of students on buses, Nagle College and associated schools within the 
 bus network temporary bus passes are NOT permitted to be issued.  Bus travel is allocated strictly 
 from the student’s residential address. 

For further information or any queries please contact Student Reception on 5152 9907 or 
student.reception@nagle.vic.edu.au




